USG CPSÇ Dulun

THE TOBACCO INSTITUTE, INC.

1776 K STREET, NORTHWEST | WASHINGTON, D. C. 20006 | 202/296-8434

HORACE R. KORNEGAY President

May 9, 1974



DeBaun Bryant, Esquire Vice President - General Counsel Brown & Williamson Tobacco Corp. 1600 West Hill Street Eouisville, Kentucky 40201

Dear DeBaun:

Many thanks for sending me a copy of Dr. Alvin L. Morris' letter to Dr. Robert M. Hehir, Director, Bureau of Biomedical Science for the Consumer Product Safety Commission. It is certainly a well written and highly logical treatment on the subject matter of the Moss Petition and it should give pause to any reasonably sensible person in evaluating the merits of the petition.

What wwould you think of distributing copies of Dr. Morris' letter to the Committee of Counsel at the meeting of the Committee at the Homestead?

Best regards.

Sincerely yours,

Horace R. Kornegay

80038272